
November 4th, 1926

Dr. Bruno Roselll, 
Vassar College, 
Poughkeepsie, N.T.

Dear Dr. Roselll:-
Thank you very much for your letter and may I say how much I regret that I 

did not have an opportunity of seeing you while 
you were in Montreal.

At the present time I am so extremely busy that I scarcely know which way to 
turn, i shrll look forward to seeing you in January.

Yours faithfully.

Principal


